DR. BHIM RAO AMBEDKAR COLLEGE
(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI)

Dated: 18.08.2017
NOTICE

As is already informed, the NAAC Peer Review Team is visiting
the College on 21* and 22™ August 2017. The members of the NAAC Peer
Review Team will hold an interactive session with the College Alumni and
the Parents of the present students as per the following schedule:

Date: 21.08.2017

Venue: College Auditorium (T-8)
Time: 4:30 P.M. (Sharp)

Therefore,

1. All the college Alumni are invited for this interactive session.

2. Parents of all students are invited for this interactive session; and
students are advised to inform their parents about this programme as
already informed by the College.

(Dr. S.S. Chawla)
Coordinator, Alumni Club
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